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                                                                   THE ADVENT SCHOOL                                        24th Oct. 2024 
CIRCULAR – DIWALI BREAK & WINTER TIMINGS 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings!  
 
1. Kindly note that Diwali Break will be observed in school from 30th October 2024 to 2nd 

November 2024. School will reopen on Monday, 4th November 2024 as per following winter 
timings- 

 Play to Prep. Senior  –  09:30 am to 01:00 pm 

 Class-I to Class-VIII  –   08:30 am to 02:00 pm 
  

2. Also be informed that all students have to come to school in proper winter uniform post 
Diwali Break, from 4th November 2024 onwards. 
 

3. Please note that all working Saturdays will be normal working days for Pre-Primary, Class 1 and 
2, till further orders. 
 

4. Despite many reminders from school, the fees of some students is still pending. Parents are 
requested to clear all fee dues (including Annual fees and monthly fees up to October 2024) 
of their wards soon. After Diwali break, all fee defaulters would be debarred from attending 
the classes and parents will be responsible for their wards missing classes and lagging behind 
in syllabus. Kindly ignore if already paid. 

 
"May the supreme light illumine your mind, enlighten your hearts, and strengthen the human bonds."   
TAS wishes a very happy, prosperous and safe Diwali to you and your family!! 
 
Regards, 
Principal 


